
Niko Responds to Unusual Trading Activity 
 

CALGARY, ALBERTA (September 22, 2014) – Niko Resources Ltd. (“Niko” or the “Company”) (TSX – 
“NKO”) is issuing this press release at the request of Market Surveillance at IIROC on behalf of the 
Toronto Stock Exchange. Niko confirms that all disclosure relating to its business and operations are up 
to date and complete.  Management of Niko has no knowledge of any facts that would cause the recent 
unusual trading activity in its shares. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Niko Resources Ltd. (403) 262-1020, Jake Brace, President or Glen Valk, VP Finance & CFO or visit the Company's website 
at www.nikoresources.com. 

http://www.nikoresources.com/

